
 

Welcome Fall!  
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Leaf Collection:   Leaves will be collected 

during the week of November 11, 

2019.  Place leaves at the curbside 

for collection.    

Remember burning leaves is prohibited. 

 

 

 

October 31st - 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 

           Be safe, use a flashlight, and watch for children!   

 

The Grange Halloween 

Party will be on  

October 31, 2019 from  

5:00-6:00 PM.  

Come in costume and  

have fun!     

Unionville Borough 
P.O. Box 81 
Fleming, PA  16835 
814.355.1855 
 
uboro1859@gmail.com 
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“Sound the Alarm”—American Red Cross Event 

                     NEW WATER TANK—UPDATE 

The Borough received the Community Development Block Grant 

(CDBG) to construct the new water storage tank to replace the 

reservoirs.  Selection of an engineer and design begins this fall and 

construction is expected to begin in 2020.   

U N I O N V I L L E  H A P P E N I N G S     

This event is coming to Unionville 

on October 3, 2019 from 9:00 a.m. 

– 12:00 noon!  

 

Part of the Red Cross Home Fire 

Campaign to reduce fire deaths 

and injuries—volunteers will be 

going door-to-door with          

community partners to install 

free smoke alarms and help 

families create escape plans 

throughout the Borough!  

“Smoke alarms cut the risk of dying in 

a home fire by half,” said   American 

Red Cross President & CEO Gail 

McGovern. “Every day across this 

country, home fires threaten families—

but working smoke alarms can be the 

difference between survival and      

tragedy.”     

Interested residents can visit redcross.org/gpahomefire to get    

involved with this Red Cross home fire safety and smoke alarm        

installation event.  

If you are unable to be home during the install time, please call 

717.439.8729 and leave a message.  Questions or need further        

information? Call Chriss Schultz at 717.234.3101  

 


